Dear Junior Moms,

It's hard to believe the school year is almost over and that our sons will soon be...Seniors!

Each May, our last Mothers Guild meeting is hosted by the Junior class to honor our Senior moms and hear all about where their children will be headed in September! Many will reveal the big news by wearing their new college spirit wear and raising their glasses to cheer the milestone! We hope you will join us for Mass, fellowship, and dinner at 7pm for on Monday, May 1...Decision Day!

Next year it will be our turn! Please help us provide a memorable evening for them by viewing the Sign Up Genius below. If you can't make it but still want to donate, please let us know and we will be glad to help! 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4bafaa229-decision

Thank you in advance for helping us create another great HGP event!

Your Junior Class Reps
Toni Arnone
Kate Lawall
Cathleen Parsons
Teri Seibert

